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Immigration Attorney Cites Anxiety Over Next Steps in Federal
Immigration Rules
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In the article, "Immigration Attorney Cites Anxiety Over Next Steps in Federal Immigration Rules,"

featured in Memphis Daily News, David Jones gives advice to employees and employers on the

Trump immigration travel ban. 

“What we’re telling people now is if you have employees, friends, family who are affected by the ban

this is the time for them to be coming back in,” David S. Jones. “We don’t know what the future’s

going to hold for immigration in that respect. We’re encouraging every one to get back in and then

we’re also discouraging people from leaving.”

To read the full article, please visit Memphis Daily News.
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